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From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/08/2023 4:48:55 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

04/08/2023

MS Bree Niels

Park st ST

Mona vale NSW 2103

I

RE: DA2023/0976 - 20 - 22 Macpherson Street WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

The northern beaches need infrastructure like schools, hospitals and roads for travelling ,
People need access to nurseries. The roads at the back of Warriewood are already
congested and very badly designed driving on these roads is like being a crash test dummy,
in a bus [l it is worse. The upgrades promised for Mona Vale road is not adequate. There
have been more accidents on the road since the start of the upgrade than ever before.



